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Meeting Summary  

The Socially Responsible Investment Policy Working Group met on 30 October 2020 to discuss the 
feedback from the Endowment Board report on the implementation of the SRI Policy. Additionally, 
Professor Geoff Maitland, Chair of the SRI Engagement Group, presented the Engagements Group’s 
progress, which included establishing three subgroups and developing metrics to monitor progress. The 
Working Group agreed on the requirement for internal consultation to ensure the practicality of the 
monitoring method. The Working Group confirmed that future Working Group meetings would take 
place as and when required. 


